Traffic Code Mraffic Control; Davis Plant. Park Subd., Luling



St. Charles Parish

PAUL J. HOGAN, PE COUNCILMAN AT LARGE, DIVISION B

P.O. BOX 302 • HAHNVILLE, LA 70057 (985) 783-5000 • Fax: (985) 783-2067 www.stcharlesparish-la.gov

June 19, 2018

Dear Resident:

Sorry for the inconvenience, but the questionnaire letter previously sent out to you was sent out too soon. The signs were not placed at the correct locations for you to provide a fair comment. Therefore we are asking for your input once again.

I ask again that you fill out the below now that the All-Way Stop signs were correctly installed at the intersections of Asphodel Drive and Bocage Drive, and at Asphodel Drive and Ashland Drive. This is following a request that all of the residents living on Asphodel Drive be given the opportunity to advise if they would like for the All-Way Stop signs that were installed to remain or be removed.

Please fill out below and return this letter to the Council Office in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope no later than July 3rd. Your response is very important and will be used in determining if the added signs will remain or be removed. The majority count for each location will be used in determining if they will stay or be removed.

> Sincerel PAUL J. HOGAN. PE COUNCILMAN-AT-LARGE

DIVISION B

P.	IH/	VE	3:ag
----	-----	----	------

I am in favor of the keeping the All-Way Stop at Asphodel Drive and Ashland Drive	
I am in favor of the removing the All-Way Stop at Asphodel Drive and Ashland Drive	